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Greetings,                                                                                           September 2021   
 
The Fold is doing well. In spite of COVID, the international hunters are increasing and this lovely 
couple came for a visit to The Fold, and filled our freezers with meat for the children.  It looks like 
South Africa plans on going down soon to level 1 in regards to COVID restrictions. This is especially 
good news for the tourism sector, which is always good news for The Fold and having visitors. 

 
 
 
Heritage day was on the 24th of September. The children had a talent show with two teams and each 
team danced a traditional dance. They had a braai (cookout) and enjoyed the day. 

 

 



 
 August birthdays were Kabelo (6), Blessing (8), and Mahlodi (6), and September birthdays were Tshepiso 
(11).  Mama Kedibone and teacher Anna’s birthdays were also celebrated.  “Father” Jody’s birthday was 
celebrated earlier in the month.   

 
 

The holidays are coming. If you do any on-line shopping, please use this link: 
https://smile.amazon.com and put in “Prince Ministry in South Africa” as the charity you want to 
support. It doesn’t cost you anything. If you’re already a Prime member, this will not affect your 
membership. You just need to move over to smile amazon and all your history will still be there. Our 
donations are down, and if everyone who is using Amazon would change to smile, it would help us 
immensely. 

 
Praises: Our children and staff are all in good health. Freezers full of meat. 
    
Prayer requests:  Our children and staff, and the entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus 
and an end to the virus worldwide.  The virus is really hampering our ability to fundraise. 
 
 
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 
 
  


